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 INDIAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY PATNA
                                                      Faculty Affairs Office
	                     

NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The Closing Date of the Rolling Advertisement No. IITP/FACRECRT/2021/R0015, dated: 01.02.2021 is on 15th March, 2022. Applications received after the Closing Date will not be considered.


Associate Dean, Faculty Affairs
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